
   

 

 

INFORMATION FOR PARENTS APPLYING TO ST. ALBAN’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY 

 

It is important that applicants look carefully at the admissions policy as this 

determines a rank order which is used to allocate places. 

 

Please note: 

 

1. Only BAPTISED CATHOLICS are treated as Catholics in the rank order.  

If you consider yourself to be Catholic or intend to have your child baptised, 

your application will NOT be treated as a Catholic application unless your child 

has been baptised at the time of application. 

 

2. Evidence of Baptism WILL be required from Catholic applicants, in addition to 

birth certificates and proof of address for all applicants. 

 

3. Applications are welcome from applicants from all faiths or non, but non 

Catholic applicants must appreciate that they will be ranked below Catholic 

applicants when the admissions policy is applied, and therefore, there is no 

guarantee that they will be offered a place. 

 

4. It is essential that your application is with the LA by the deadline. Late 

applications are not allocated a place until after the first round of applications 

is complete. If your application is late, you will be unlikely to get a place at St. 

Alban’s. This applies to all applicants, even if they are Catholic or have siblings. 

 

5. Anyone who provides false information/evidence to secure a place will have 

the offer of a place withdrawn. 

 


